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SIGNIFICANT INCIDENT AT KARLAWINDA GOLD MINE 
 
 
Capricorn Metals Ltd (“Capricorn”) advises that a significant incident has occurred at its 
Karalwinda Gold Mine this morning resulting in the fatality of an employee of mining contractor 
MACA Ltd. 
 
WA Police have been notified and are currently on the scene. The WA Department of Mines, 
Industry Regulations and Safety has also been advised. The Karlawinda emergency response 
team have been activated and are assisting at site. Mining operations have been temporarily 
suspended. 
 
Capricorn Executive Chairman Mark Clark said ”everyone at Capricorn is shocked and 
saddened by the fatality at the Karlawinda mine site this morning. Our deepest thoughts and 
condolences go out to the MACA employee’s family, friends and colleagues”. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Capricorn Metals board. 
 
 
Your sincerely 
Capricorn Metals Ltd 
 
Mark Clark 
Executive Chairman 
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